
October 6, 2021

Dear CCSD93 Parents,

The following information is being sent to keep you informed of a temporary change to
student lunches.

This morning a company unaffiliated with CCSD93 was working nearby Cloverdale
Elementary School and damaged a natural gas line that provides gas to the school’s
kitchen, which is utilized by CCSD93’s food service provider, OrganicLife, to prepare
meals for the entire district.

As a result, the gas line has been shut off, and we are working to have it completely
repaired as soon as possible. Please know that OrganicLife will not prepare heated lunch
options for CCSD93’s students until this occurs. CCSD93 will notify you when heated
lunch options will resume, and only cold lunch options will be offered until then. We
apologize for the inconvenience.

Please also know that Cloverdale Elementary School’s parents were informed of this
incident through a separate communication this morning. All students remained safe, and
the situation was addressed in partnership with the Carol Stream Fire Department.

Sincerely,

David H. Hill, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
Community Consolidated School District 93


